
 

NOTICE 
 

 MEMBERS OF THE SHERRY TOWN 

BOARD WILL ATTEND A MEETING  

ON TUESDAY, MAY 25, 2021  

  AT 9:00 A.M. 

At the Richfield Town Hall, 8478 Richfield Dr., Marshfield  

Purpose of this meeting is to attend a 

“Local Roads Forum” hosted by the 

Wood County Highway Department.  

 
Posted by Rosie Ewoldt, Town Clerk – May 19, 2021 


